
Dear co-chairs Dembrow, Power and the members of the joint committee on carbon reduction: 
 
My name is Svevo Brooks. I am writing to strongly support HB 2020 and hope you will do the 
same.  
 
As an elementary school teacher I find climate change extremely worrisome. What will the 
future be like for these young children? Are we limiting their potential by ignoring the obvious 
erosion of the planet?  
 
Climate change is not something that might happen  in the future. There is overwhelming 
evidence that it is NOW.  Trees are dying. Seas are rising.  
 
Act NOW to give children the opportunities they deserve.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Svevo Brooks 
 


